
Not everyone  in northern Ireland has the same equal human rights. The unborn have extremely 
limited rights to life and religious rights appear to be in danger of being eroded. If a bill of rights is 
developed then human dignity should be extended to all, from the unborn to the oldest members of 
our society. Yours  
 




